
SCHOOL HOUSE NEWS 
 
Apr. 1  12:05 Dismissal 

Prayer Service 
  No EDP 
Apr. 2-9  Closed for Easter Recess 
Apr. 10  Royals’ Clean-up 
Apr. 12  School resumes 
  Spring Uniforms 
Apr. 13  Royals’ Meeting 7:00 PM Cafeteria 
Apr. 14  PTA Board Meeting 8:15 Am Cafeteria 
Apr. 15  BWF 8th Grade 
  Mad Science Program 2B  2:45 PM Cafeteria 
Apr. 16  BWF 7th Grade 
Apr. 18  Mother/Son Outing Blue Claws Game 
  First Eucharist Portraits RBC Chapel by appointment  
Apr. 19  Brothers Night 
Apr. 20  Class Pictures 
  Spring Sports Pictures 
  5th Grade Parent Meeting 7:00 PM Cafeteria 
  First Eucharist Practice Session I      3:45-5:00 PM 
              Session II    5:15-6:30 PM 
Apr. 21  School Board Meeting 7:00 PM Cafeteria 
  Other Children of God Dress Down - Haiti 
Apr. 22  BWF 6th Grade 
  Pre School Orientation 11:30 AM (three year olds) 
  First Eucharist Practice Session I    3:45-5:00 PM 
              Session II  5:15-6:30 PM 
  SJAA 7:00 Library 
Apr. 23  Pre School Orientation 11:30 AM (new four year olds) 

Dance Grades 5, 6,7 BSA  7:00-9:00 PM 
Apr. 24  First Eucharist  9:30 and 11:30 AM  Church 
Apr. 25  Open House 1:00-2:00 PM 
Apr. 27  Diocesan PTA Conference 
  First Eucharist Practice  Session III  3:45-5:00 PM 
               Session IV  5:15-6:30 PM 
Apr. 28  Class of 2010 Day 
  Open Classroom Night 7:00-8:00 PM 
  Fall Sports Sign-ups  7:00-8:00 PM 
Apr. 29  ARF Grades 6,7,8 
  First Eucharist Practice   Session III  3:45-5:00 PM 
                Session IV 5:15-6:30 PM 
Apr. 30  Progress Reports distributed 
  Spelling B Grades 4-5 8:30 AM Cafeteria 
       Grades 6-8 9:00 AM Cafeteria 
 
REMINDERS 
After Dismissal Pick-up – Please park only on the school side of Peters Place when picking students up 
from after school clubs or EDP.  Please do not block either driveway at any time during the day. 
 
Spring Uniforms – Beginning April 12th  boys and girls (grades 5-8) will no longer have to wear the 
school sweater on a daily basis.  However, the only sweater to be worn in the building is the school 
sweater.  Students are not permitted to wear any other sweater if the building is chilly. 
Boys may wear the uniform shorts. 



 
5th Grade Parent Meeting – At least one parent is expected to attend this meeting.  The focus will be 
preparing parents for the transition to Middle School.   Students do not attend. 
 
Open Classroom Night – All families are invited to wander the school and take delight at all the projects 
and accomplishments of the various grades.    
 
Spelling B – Parents of finalists are invited to attend. 
 
Open House – Please tell your relatives, neighbors, and friends that there will be another Open House on 
April 25 form 1:00-2:00 PM for prospective families. 
 
Dress Downs – As the weather gets warmer, when students are in dress down their clothing must be 
reflective of attendance at a Catholic school.  Short-shorts are not to be worn.  Walking shorts, capris, pants 
are fine.  Thin strapped tank tops, strapless tops, cropped tops are not to be worn nor are flip flops 
appropriate for school.   
 


